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Subject: CDS Rx's from Federal Facili4es
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 at 5:31:03 PM Eastern Daylight Time 
From: OK State Board of Pharmacy

The law on E-Scripts and OBNDD prescription pads does not apply to prescribers practicing in a
federal facility and this would include Indian Health Services/Tribal pharmacies. 

This is because prescribers can work there and be licensed in another state and not be licensed in
Oklahoma. 

The prescriptions from these federal facilities are legal and appropriate to fill if all other
requirements are met.

Questions? Contact Us
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